Shirley Brierley-Lovell

I used to row and dragon boat on Vancouver Lake but due to the change in water conditions I know
row for another club on the Willamette River. This years dragon boat weekend had to be moved
elsewhere due to the state of the water. This needs to be addressed as a high priority for the people
of Clark Country who use the lake and surrounding areas so as not to endanger their health.



